
Bulletin for 
 

Sunday May 23, 2021 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843  
Contribution Last Sunday        $1,385 
 

Attendance Last Sunday              44 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

May 31    Memorial Day 
 

Jun. 13    Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Jun. 20    Father’s Day 

Please check the  
“Love One Another” and “Answered Prayers” 

boards in the back of the auditorium. 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 
 

Roger Mapes was under the weather last week. 
 

Maria Swindlehurst requests prayers for hip and stomach issues.  She is scheduled for hip surgery June 29. 
 

Denise Garlitz was scheduled for foot surgery May 21 but it has been postponed.   
The doctors are looking at options to relieve the pain in her foot.  
 

Louella Hopkins is asking for prayers as she ministers to people in her life. 
 

Pat Hazlett is dealing with health issues. 
 

Marietta McArthur (Ray McArthur’s mother).  She seems to be doing very well at this time.  Let’s pray for Ray & Bev also. 
 

Elaine Fees, Rick & Fran's sister-in-law, has been moved from Memorial Medical Center to Schoelkopf Nursing Facility. 
 

Sabrina, Rick & Fran’s daughter, is scheduled for additional retina surgery. 
 

Crystal, Anna Brink’s niece, seems to be making some progress and will be moved from Schenectady back to this area. 
 

Lula Elder  (Jeffrey Elder’s mother).  Her stage four cancer is in remission right now.  Let’s continue to pray for her.  
 

Jodie, Jim Mellott’s daughter, is requesting prayers for her friend who’s 26 yr. old son passed away. 
 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 



Words of  Encouragement 

Caleb Callari along with his wife Vanessa and young son Ronen are doing mission work in the Philippines. 
If you would like to email them words of encouragement the email address is……  callari.mission@gmail.com 
 

Also …. Caleb Callari’s Radio Program …. “Everyday Follower”,  can be found on YouTube.    
Do a search on youtube.com for  “School of National Evangelism Philippines.” 

Mission Work 

India              It was decided at the Business Meeting of April 18, 2021 to end support in three months. 
 

Phillipines     It was decided at the Business Meeting of  May 16, 2021 to support this work beginning in June 2021.   
                      A video concerning this work was shown last week. Caleb Callari and his wife Vanessa are in the Philippines doing      
                      this work.  Caleb is the son of former member Dan Callari who now attends the Amherst congregation.   
                      This work is overseen by the Hillcrest church of Christ in Abiline, Texas.  
 

                      The link for the Callari video shown last week is   https://hillcrestonline.com/ministries/missions/philippines/ 

Note 
 

Please see the note posted in the back  
from Heart, Love, and Soul. 

Congratulations  
to Bruce Brink & Stephanie Vinton 
on their recent wedding engagement. 

Coronavirus Update 
 

In the weeks ahead we will begin putting the cushions, song books, and Bibles back.  
We will, for the time being, continue to have every other row taped off. 
As mask restrictions begin to be loosened, we ask that each of us consider the welfare of others and please 
wear a mask. 
We will continue to use the overhead screen for songs and announcements, and to that end we will need  
volunteers to prepare the PowerPoint shows for Sunday services – see Mark if you are interested in helping. 
We will continue to examine the starting date of our Sunday morning and Wednesday classes. 


